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First of all, thank you for your careful guidance of this article. Revision has been 

made according to the suggestions of the reviewer: 
 

Reviewer: 02857071 

The case in this study is very rare, and the treatment of this case is successful. 

The figures should be moved to the end of the text. The conclusion secton is 

missing in the main text. The manuscript should be updated according to the 

guideline of the case report of the journal. Reference list is OK. 

 

Reviewer: 02854801  

This case report is very interesting. The case of extremely premature infants 

who accidentally entered the left upper extremity artery during peripheral 

puncture of the central venous catheter was very rare. Comments: 1. The title 

should be revised. "picc" should be changed to "PICC", and I suggest to change 

the title to "Arterial embolism caused by picc in very premature infants: A case 

report and literature review". 2. "1.6" is the follow-up, the title should included. 

3. The manuscript required a minor langauge editing. 

 

Thank you for your advice. 

 

After receiving the comments, we read the article carefully and found some 

small loopholes in the language of the article and made modifications. I added 

conclusion in the main text. Edited and moved the figures to the end of the 



article. I change the title to "Arterial embolism caused by picc in very premature 

infants: A case report and literature review". I updated manuscript according 

to the guideline of the case report of the journal. And I edited “1.6” title. 

 

According to the suggestion, we changed the relavant description. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of 

Clinical Cases. 
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Yi-Fei Huang 


